Ladies and Gentlemen;
HB 2510 would take away a citizens right of self defense.

How can someone defend themselves against a home invasion by people of evil intentions when their home protection is under lock
and key when every second matters?

HB 2510 will only make those who want to have home defense available the criminals, this bill is aimed at the the law abiding not
criminals.

Vote no on HB 2510.
Respectfully,

Joe Wilson
Gold Beach, OR



